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Dear Fellow Resident

Welcome to Fernwood. The purpose of this letter, in addition to welcoming you to Fernwood, is to provide you with information that may well be of direct benefit to you. 

Fernwood Residents Association (FRA) represents the broad interests of all residents in our suburb. Some of the current activities that we are involved with include:

· Liaising with the City of Cape Town, Public Works Dept, and Developers with respect to large-scale development proposals and building claims.

· Monitoring the operational efficiency of the 24–hour dedicated security patrol in our area.
· Working closely with the Traffic Department to mitigate traffic problems in our area, particularly early morning rat running and speeding.

· Dealing with sub-division applications, rezoning applications and deviations from standards.

· General residential matters - communicating with the relevant officials in controlling air traffic noise, advising on communications facilities (e.g. fibre-optic connectivity and cell phone reception), barking dogs, street vendors, etc.
· Maintaining website, FRA database, and communication channels.

The annual cost of joining FRA is a very nominal R 250. The R250 membership fee is used to pay for the direct FRA expenses such as the AGM, communications, legal fees, deeds searches and the like. We are always working "close to the wind" as every cent that we collect is very important in fighting environmental battles against developers and a few residents who wish to deviate from building standards (blocks of flats, businesses, etc). Please note that the membership fee is definitely NOT compulsory for all residents (otherwise it would be written into your title deed). However, in order to maximise the rights of the resident, we need as many residents as possible to belong to the FRA. If a resident chooses not to join the FRA, the resident will not be supported by the organisation should there be building, legal or other issues that arise in his/her street. There will also be no emails/newsletters and security communications sent.
Fernwood Residents Association Bank Details:

STANDARD BANK

Claremont (025109)

Current Account number: 071873600
If you have access to the internet you may like to spend a few moments on our website. The address is www.fernwood.org.za. The site is updated regularly with security stats, progress with respect to key projects, details as to how do deal with rates queries, garden refuse removal, a residents’ notice board, etc.
Please also see www.fernwood.org.za/security.htm for important information on security on our suburb. Fernwood Watch is a separately run and funded organization that performs a sterling job in keeping crime levels in our suburb to low levels. 

Most of our FRA news and info is disseminated via our www.fernwood.org.za website. Now and then we send out important news bulletins via email. We seldom deliver physical paper newsletters. Paid-up members of FRA are also entitled to join our closed Facebook groups at www.facebook.com/groups/1385830104866625.
Every resident who supports the association is very much appreciated. Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to call us. And once again, welcome!
Yours sincerely

Moir Scholtz







Chairman & treasurer: Fernwood Residents Association

moirlin@iafrica.com 





082 658 1668
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